
 
 

 
 

February 10, 2021 

To Our Springboro Families: 

Last night, we received notification from the Ohio Department of Health (ODH) that Springboro Schools 
will receive the total number of vaccine doses (530) that were requested by the district, based on the 
staff members who have elected to receive the vaccine in district. Staff will be receiving the Pfizer 
vaccine. 
 
Our official date for the first dose will be Friday, February 19. Vaccinations for staff will begin at 8:00am 
and run through 4:00pm. Vaccinations for staff will be done at Springboro High School (SHS), by 
appointment only, and will be administered by Passport Health. Passport Health is the same provider 
that administers the district’s staff flu shots. Staff will be contacted separately, by the appointment 
scheduler, regarding their scheduled time on Friday, February 19.  
 
As a result of the vaccines being administered to more than 500 staff members, Friday, February 19 will 
be a REMOTE day for all grade levels (PreK - 12). Your student(s)’s school building and/or teacher will 
follow-up with specifics on how this remote day will look. 
 
Our second dose, for the COVID-19 vaccine, is tentatively scheduled for Friday, March 12. The day of the 
second dose would also be a REMOTE day for all grade levels (PreK - 12), however Friday, March 12 is 
already scheduled as a teacher workday. Students were already scheduled to not be in school on Friday, 
March 12. Once we are confirmed for this date, we will communicate this out to you. 
 
This is great news, and we will continue to update you on any new information, as provided by ODH and 
the Warren County Health District (WCHD). Staff will be receiving details on the logistics of how this 
vaccine distribution will work safely and effectively for all involved. 
 
As always, we thank you for your continued cooperation, patience, and hard work as we continue to go 
through this challenging school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
Larry Hook, Superintendent 


